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ASSISTANT HEAD OF JEWISH STUDIES 

GIRLS’ SCHOOL YEARS 7-11

FULL TIME TLR 2B

 Required as soon as possible or for January 2022
A rare and exciting opportunity has arisen at Hasmonean High School. We are looking to recruit an experienced professional and enthusiastic Assistant Head of Kodesh at the Girls’ School to work with our Director of Learning and team of deputies.  We are a school that prides itself on the philosophy of Torah im Derech Eretz preparing our students to live a halachically observant lifestyle whilst embracing the wider world.

The successful candidate will have:

· QTS or recognised equivalent international teaching qualification

· Post High School Torah Learning, e.g. at a recognised seminary or yeshiva

· strong leadership and communication skills

· experience in management and teaching in the secondary sector 

· a commitment to promoting high standards and performance

· in depth subject knowledge

· excellent organisational skills

· a commitment to the school’s ethos and values and a halachically observant lifestyle
The successful candidate will also preferably have:

· Strong textual skills

· Experience in delivering rigorous text-based lessons in Tanach and Halacha
To find out more, visit our website for an application form and further information about the school. Visit our web site for an application form and for more information about the school www.hasmoneanmat.org.uk
Letters of application should be addressed to Mrs K Brice, Headteacher c/o Ms J Grant j.grant@hasmonean.co.uk
The letter should detail how your experience to date has prepared you for this post.    Please refer to the job description and person specification herewith.   The letter should be no longer than one side of A4 and written in Calibre Font 11
Please note that in line with our safer recruitment practices we can only consider fully completed application forms and not CVs.

Closing date for applications:  Friday October 8th
We reserve the right to close these vacancies early should we receive an overwhelming response. All candidates are advised to refer to the job description and person specification before making an application

The appointment is subject to an enhanced DBS clearance. 

The school is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young people

